
 

 

 

 

To: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 
Committee 

From: Gillian Barnes, Project Manager, Facilities and Planning 
Initiatives  

Meeting Date: April 13, 2021 

Subject: Report APRAC21-009 
 Arena and Aquatic Complex Update 2021 

Purpose 

A report to provide an update on the status of the Arena and Aquatic Complex project. 

Recommendation  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC21-009, dated April 13, 2021, of the Project 
Manager of Facilities and Planning Initiatives as follows: 

That a presentation by the Project Manager of Facilities and Planning Initiatives be 
received for information.  

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 

Council approved Report CSD20-005 dated November 9, 2020 to review Morrow Park 
as an alternate site for the Arena and Aquatic complex, to engage Perkins + Will 
Architect to undertake consulting work associated with the Morrow Park site and to 
continue to develop the project in 2021.   

Project Status 

Work is now underway to develop a high-level conceptual design and budget costs 
associated with pursuing Morrow Park as an alternate site location for the Arena and 
Aquatic Complex project. 

The Project Manager of Facilities and Planning Initiatives will provide an update to the 
Committee following initial Project Team meeting discussions with our architects 
regarding the Morrow Park site location and the plan for public engagement on this 
project.  
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Gillian Barnes 
Project Manager, Facilities and Planning Initiatives 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Gillian Barnes 
Project Manager, Facilities and Planning Initiatives 
Phone:  705-742-7777, ext 1828 
Fax:  705-876-4606 
E-mail:  gbarnes@peterborough.ca 
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